





Dear Thomas,

On this day of gratitude, the children, their families, and I all give thanks for YOU!

We are deeply grateful for your caring commitment to providing hope and healing to the patients at Shriners Hospitals for Children®. You've touched the lives of Shriners Hospitals patients like Peter, Lucas, and Kaleb.

As you gather with those you love and count your blessings this season, know that we are **counting on you** to continue your strong support for the young people we care for.

Thank you, and Happy Thanksgiving,

Stuart P. Sullivan

Chief Development Officer

Shriners Hospitals for Children

P.S. If you'd like to make a **Thanksgiving gift today**, your generosity will go twice as far to provide even more help to children with orthopedic conditions, severe burns, spinal cord injuries, and cleft lip and palate. Thank you.



Shriners Hospitals for Children® Love to the rescue®









Manage My Gift

Donations: 888-229-3828 Contact us: 813-281-0300